Basses:
Required Bass Stools

An important piece of equipment for a bass player is an appropriate height stool. These stools are usually small wooden stools which can be purchases from many locations in the area.

24” is the height which is correct for most students. Students should be able to sit on the edge of the stool and have both feet touch the ground.
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These can be found at: Amazon, Target, Walmart and may other stores!
Price is typically around $25.

Some locations also have folding stools (like this) but it should also be 24” height.

Please write your student’s name on the top and under the stool. This will be for use at home AND for use at concerts.

Please purchase a stool for your bass student ASAP so your student can begin playing successfully at home!

Questions or concerns?

sstyskel@ccisd.net  amccoy@ccisd.net 

